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POA Meetings and Events:
e POA Board Workshop, 10 a.m. Tuesday, Aug. 4, POA Conference Room

e Recreation Advisory Committee, 9 a.m. Thursday, Aug. 6, Wellness Center
e Architectural Control Committee, 9 a.m. Thursday, Aug. 6, POA Conference Room

e Communications & Marketing Advisory Committee, 9 a.m. Friday, Aug. 7, POA Conference Room

Tellico Village Property Owners Association
Board Workshop Agenda
10:00 a.m. Tuesday, August 4, 2015

POA Conference Room
Purpose/

Topic Outcome Presenter(s) Timeframe
Introductory Remarks Alan Hart 10 a.m.
Walking Trails (Wellness Center)  Update = Holly Bryant/Jeff Gagley 10-10:15 a.m.
Five Star Quality Health Update Marti Hands 10:15-11 a.m.
Review 2016 Budget Guidelines Review Parker Owen 11-11:30 a.m.
Other

Newcomer resources at your fingertips

Not sure where to go or who to call when you first move to the Village? Here are some great
resources:

POA 101

A program developed and presented by TVPOA staff to give property owners a crash course on
Village governance and history. The next sessions are 10 a.m. Friday, Sept. 25; and 2 p.m. Thursday,
Nov. 19, in the Yacht Club. Reservations are required. Call Patty Robichaud, 865-458-5408 ext. 4115.

Golf 101

This is an informative and educational program hosted by the POA Golf Professional staff to help
Villagers learn about the Tellico golf facilities and procedures. The next sessions are 9 a.m. Friday,
Aug. 21 and Sept. 25, in the Tanasi Clubhouse. Reservations are required. Call Tanasi Pro Shop, 865-
458-4707.

Rec 101

This is a program developed by the Recreation staff to introduce property owners to the services
available through the Recreation Department: What to do, where to go and who to ask as well as
upcoming events! The next sessions are 12:30 p.m. Thursday, Aug. 27 and Sept.. 24, in the Wellness
Center. For more information, call the Wellness Center, 865-458-7070.

HOA/New Villagers Welcome Orientation

The HOA and New Villagers sponsor a welcome orientation for new residents to Tellico Village.
The next session will be 6:30 p.m. Thursday, Aug. 27.

HOA Social



The HOA holds a social 5-6:30 p.m. the second Tuesday of every month in the Yacht Club. The
next social will be 5 p.m. Tuesday, Aug. 11, in the Yacht Club. Visit the HOA website for more
information: www.hoatv.org.

New Villagers Social

This is an organization for folks who have lived in the Village for less than two years. Among
their many activities, New Villagers hosts a social on the first Thursday of every month from 5-
7 p.m. in the Yacht Club. The next social is 5-7 p.m. Thursday, Aug. 6.

For more information, visit the New Villagers’ website for more information:
www.telliconewvillagers.com.

Tanasi Bar and Grill
e Join us for Music Mondays at Tanasi. Bring your lawn chairs and enjoy live music outside
on the lawn at Tanasi every Monday in August. Music starts at 6 p.m.

e Also come try our new menu at Tanasi Bar and Grill. Specialties include Build Your Own
Salad, BBQ Ribs, and Country Fried Steak.

e We would love your feedback . . .
Toqua Café: 865-458-1330 Tanasi Bar and Grill: 865-458-9392

Yacht Club

Many have asked for Tiki on the dock yet not many show up. Tonight we have Tiki on the dock
again but without support we will go back to inside. Your participation is requested if this is
what the Village truly wants.

Join the Steve Rutledge band and dance under the stars starting at 7 p.m.

Getting the most from your Directory

Village residents receive a free Directory every winter and summer courtesy of Loudon County
Publishers (the folks who are responsible for the News-Herald and The Connection). The POA
does not share property owner information.

The POA office has directories for purchase in the POA office for those wishing to have an
extra copy. The cost is $3.30 each.

o Ifyou are not listed in the Directory and wish to be, you can fill out the card between pages
42 and 43, or you can send an email to Amanda Kimbrell at Amanda.Kimbrell@news-
herald.net.

e If youneed to change any of your information, such as a new email address, send that
information to Amanda, too.

Some of the frequent questions we are asked at the POA is information found in the Directory:

o Village businesses’ phone numbers: All Village businesses are listed on page 24 of the
Directory with location and phone numbers.

e Club listings can be found on pages 17 and 18 listed as Activities Directory.

o We are frequently asked about medical equipment to borrow, etc. Under the Activities
Directory, look for EQUIPMENT. (I suggest highlighting that entry so you can find it
easily if you ever need it.)

I also recommend tabbing the businesses and clubs for easy access. Plus, if you recycle your old
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Directory when the new one arrives by putting the old one in your car, it will already be tabbed.

Another thing I like to do is use a highlighter on any phone number or address I look up. It saves time
in the future should I ever need that information again.

The TVPOA Board of Directors is reviewing and considering a policy for disposition of images and
data from the security cameras throughout Tellico Village. To review the policy, click here http://
www.tellicovillagepoa.org/images/tellico/pdfs/admin/draft camera data_policy.pdf. To provide
thoughts and feedback, email BoardConsideration@tvpoa.org.

Fore the Love of the Game—Golf News and Events
Kabhite - 423-884-6108
Toqua - 865-458-6546
Tanasi - 865-458-4707

Callaway Golf Demo Day Aug. 12

With huge success, Callaway is back for another demo day noon-4 p.m. Wednesday, Aug. 12, at
Toqua. Finish the summer off right with some new Callaway clubs . Two new drivers, fairway woods
and the Mack Daddy 3 wedge line will be available and also the Bertha Mini and Mack Daddy PM
(Phil Mickelson) Grind Wedges. Don't forget, FREE custom club fitting is available for all golfers.

Par 3 Challenge Aug. 18 at Tanasi

Every golfer is always looking for different ways to improve his or her game. One great way to
improve your short game is to play the Tuesday Par 3 Challenge. It is an excellent way to work on
your short irons and get ready for your next big match.

Our next event will be Aug.18 at the Tanasi Golf Course. Play will begin at 4 p.m. and will be
followed by dinner. There will be two formats available. You can either play in the competitive
division with a 2-low ball format or play in the non-competitive division and play a scramble.

You can create your own foursome, sign up as a couple, or sign up as an individual. (Golf staff will
pair-up couples and individuals.) Drinks, dinner and an awards presentation will follow play. The entry
fee is just $20 per player, excluding cart and green fees (see below).

There will be a special 9-hole rate for these events:

$12 Per Person
$11 Per Person (Private Cart)
$10.60 Per Person (Prepaid)

e $9.60 Per Person (Prepaid Private Cart)

To enter, simply stop by the Tanasi Pro Shop, call 458-4707 or email to ajacob@tvpoa.org.
Don't miss out on this one of a kind golfing event.

Sincerely, Adam Jacob, PGA, Head Golf Professional, Tanasi Golf Club

Some Other Stuff You Need to Know...

Mountain Echoes Dulcimer Club Practices Mondays and Fridays

The Mountain Echoes Dulcimer Club practices Mondays and Fridays. For more information, contact
Ben D’Ooge at 865-408-1422 or Kathie Garzony at 865-458-6313.

e Mondays: 6:30-8:30 p.m. in Chota Recreation Center
e Fridays: 1:30-3:30 p.m. in Christ Our Savior Lutheran Church

Tellico Community Players present the Ladies of Broadway July 31-Aug. 1
The Tellico Community Players present their first musical of the 2015 season with the Ladies of
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Broadway, July 31 and Aug. 1. This production honors the wonderful musicals of Broadway over the
past 100+ years.

Ladies of Broadway includes some of our most beloved and familiar songs from Broadway musicals
-- as well as some of the most well-known and talented female vocalists. “These ‘Ladies of
Broadway " have contributed to some of the most successful Broadway musicals to hit the stages of
Broadway over decades,” says Joan Dorsey, who wrote and is directing the production.

“Some of our “ladies” are instantly recognizable by name -- others perhaps only by the show tunes
they sang in a particular Broadway show,” Dorsey says. “The performances will honor those talented
‘Ladies of Broadway’ with some of their most outstanding songs and also will take a peek at some of
their personal lives and achievements.”

The performers for the musical include Tina Jenkins, Mary Sue Greiner, Rosie Ratcliffe, Debbie
Mayberry, Sonja Moore, Joan Dorsey and Carolyn Cross. Jane Salmon is the musical director.
Both shows will begin at 7:30 p.m. with doors opening at 6:30 p.m.. Tickets for both shows cost $15

and are available at the Tellico Community Playhouse Box Office, Village Salon, Salon Anew and
the Kahite Pub and Grill. For more information, go to tellicocommunityplayhouse.org.

Tellico Community Players Audition for Honky Tonk Angels Musical Aug. 2

Auditions for Honky Tonk Angels will be held on Sunday, Aug. 2, 2-4 p.m.; and Aug 3 and 4, 6-8
p.m. at the Tellico Community Playhouse. Casting for three female vocalists for this Nashville
musical. Bring some music and be prepared to read from the script. The show was written by Ted
Swindley, who is best known for writing the musical "Always Patsy Cline." For more information,
contact Director Joan Dorsey at 865-408-1071.

Woodworkers Club Meets Aug. 6

The monthly meeting of the Tellico Village Woodworkers Club will be 6:45 p.m. Thursday, Aug. 6,
in the Yacht Club. The speaker will be Todd Reece, plant manager for Whiteside Machines, US
maker of router bits. The public is invited.

First Friday for Authors Aug. 7

The first Friday Author for Aug. 7 at the Public Library at Tellico Village is Kathleen Fearing. She
will be present to sign and talk books 10 a.m.-noon Friday, Aug. 7 . An award-winning author,
Kathleen has written many books for young people as well as poetry for adults. Her children’s radio
programs won first and second place awards from the Massachusetts Broadcasters Association,

She holds a doctorate in education and taught children’s literature, as well as education,
communications, and literature courses at various colleges in western Massachusetts, including the
Honors College at the University of Massachusetts at Amherst. She has reviewed newly published
children’s books for newspapers and radio stations for many years.

Hike Obed Wild and Scenic River Aug. 10

The Muddy Boots Hiking Club will depart 8 a.m. Monday, Aug. 10, from Chota Center parking lot
(across from the gas station).

o We will be hiking parts of three different trails in The Obed Wild and Scenic River
e Distance: 5 miles

o Rating: easy

e Drive time: 1 hour 15 minutes

o Hike leader: George Zola

The hike will explore unique rock formations and scenic overlooks in an underappreciated and
underused area of the state.

Bring snacks, water boots, poles, name tags, $5 for drivers and lunch to be eaten along the trail.
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Directions and car pools to be provided the morning of the hike

Softhall Players Wanted—Informational Meeting Aug. 11

The Tellico Men’s Senior Softball League (TMSSL) is scheduled to begin fall play, at the Loudon
Municipal Park on Tuesday, Sept. 1, and continue for 10 weeks. The slow-pitch, 7-inning league
consists of five teams and_they are looking for new players to fill anticipated vacancies. The league
is in its 13th year of play.

The league is open to men 55 (by Dec. 31, 2015) and over. All new players will be assigned to a
team and are guaranteed to play. Cost of $35 (includes field rental, volunteer umpires and year end
pizza party). All players must sign a Team Waiver Form from Loudon County. Most players have
not played ball since their youth but enjoy the camaraderie and have a chance to keep active.

There are some unique rules for senior softball that are intended to provide a margin of safety for
the players. These include all bats/balls/bases are provided by the league, no contact rule for base
running, 10 players in the field, extra bases at first and home plate and no metal spikes.

Games are played on Tuesdays at 1 p.m., however team warm ups/batting practice begin about
noon. In addition to the Tuesday games, there are optional batting practices on Thursdays at 10
a.m.

All new players are required to attend at least one new player practice session Aug. 13, 18, 20, or
25. New players need a glove and recommended to have softball shoes with rubber cleats.

If you would like to learn more about the league, you are invited to attend a meeting for current and
new players Tuesday, Aug. 11, 11 a.m., at the Chota Recreation Center in Tellico Village.

For additional information, contact League Commissioner, David Davis at 865-458-0952.

Cruising Club Meets Aug. 12

The Tellico Cruising Club will hold its monthly meeting on Wednesday, Aug. 12, in the Tellico
Village Yacht Club. The social hour begins at 5 p.m. with the meeting starting promptly at 6 p.m.
All Tellico Lake boaters are welcome. Any questions should be directed to Commander Errol Keith
at 865-458-4277.

Fishing Club Meets Aug. 12

The Tellico Village Fishing Club meeting will be 7-8:30 p.m. Wednesday, Aug. 12, in the Tellico
Village Yacht Club. Members discuss fishing successes or not and tournament details. This month's
guest speaker i1s Tom Lee who will talk about crappie fishing. Visitors are welcome. For additional
information, contact Club President Dale Weidinger at 865-458-1460.

New Beginning Tai Chi Class Begins Aug. 13

The Taoist Tai Chi Society will offer a beginning Tai Chi class 10:30 a.m.-noon beginning
Thursday, Aug. 13, in the Wellness Center. (You do not need to be a member of the Wellness
Center to attend these classes.) This three-month session will teach you the 108-movement exercise
set. For more information, contact Gail Eades, 865-599-6785.

Taoist Tai Chi is a slow movement “internal” form of the ancient Chinese martial art. It is widely
known for its health benefits, for increased flexibility and strength, for improved balance, and for
taming the “busy mind.” It can be practiced by people of all ages and physical conditions.

The Taoist Tai Chi Society is a tax-exempt, charitable and all-volunteer organization. Their
qualified instructors donate their time in order to share the health-giving benefits of Tai Chi.

Ladies Book Club Meets Aug. 13
The Tellico Village Ladies Book Club will meet Thursday, Aug. 13, in the Tanasi Clubhouse, for
an 11:15 a.m. lunch followed by a 12:15 p.m. discussion of the book The Wife, The Maid, and the

Mistress, by Ariel Lawhorn, led by Kathleen Crowley. For more information, contact Bette Purvis,
865-458-8070.
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Hike Little River/Cucumber Gap Aug. 14
The Tellico Village Hiking Club will depart 8 a.m. Friday, Aug. 14, from Chota Center, to hike:
LITTLE RIVER/CUCUMBER GAP
Distance: 5 miles
Elevation Gain: 600 feet
Rating: Easy
Driving Time: 1.5 hours
e Leader: Mary Clor and Gerald Grekowicz, 423-364-4767 or mkclor@gmail.com
This hike is a nice loop beginning in the Elkmont area of the national park. We will see some of the
historic cabins and walk along the beautiful Little River. We will enjoy a picnic lunch near the
parking area. You may wish to bring a chair or blanket.
Hiking boots and hiking sticks are recommended. Driving directions will be provided the morning
of the hike. Bring water and a trail lunch. Carpooling is recommended, passengers are asked to
contribute $6 to the driver to help cover gas, etc. For more information, go to www.TVHikers.com.

Village Quilters Meet Aug. 14
Village Quilters will meet 9:15 a.m. Friday, Aug. 14, Christ Our Savior Lutheran Church, 260 Wade
Rd, Loudon.
Speaker: Linda Cantrell - "Appliqué...I Did It My Way"
Linda’s specialty is humorous pictorial appliqué quilts. You have probably had quite a chuckle as you
viewed the comic details of her quilts in many AQS and other quilt shows. She is a juried member of
the Southern Highlands Craft Guild and lives in Fletcher, NC. Linda will share her experiences with
entering quilt contests and being judged in her Friday lecture: Appliqué...I Did It My Way. Some of us
may remember her hilarious presentation here in 2000.

16th Annual Auction and Celebration—NMonroe County Bids for Kids Aug. 15

The Boys & Girls Club of the Monroe Area invites you to join in the fun and excitement of their
annual celebration and benefit auction 6 p.m. Saturday, Aug. 15, in the Tellico West Conference
Center in Vonore. For the past 18 years, this has been the premier social event of the County,
providing hundreds of guests with an evening of good food, lively fun and unique shopping
opportunities. This year’s benefit promises to top them all!

What might you find to entice you?

e Bryant 19’ Boat

Resort Package to Mexico

22 2002 Chaparral Sunesta Deck Boat

Valley Builder’s is offering a building or playhouse

« AND MUCH, MUCH MORE!!!

TICKETS ARE ON SALE NOW! Call: (423) 442-6770

Or visit the website at www.bgecmonroearea.org . The Boys & Girls Club of the Monroe Area is a
501(c)(3) organization. All donations are tax deductible. All profits from this event will be used

directly to benefit the Boys & Girls Club of the Monroe Area and the hundreds of children and
families it serves annually.

Additional Presentation of the Secret City in Photographs Aug. 18

The Public Library at Tellico Village has had such good response to the Secret City presentation
that we are proud to present the Secret City in Photographs a third time on Aug. 18 at 9:30 a.m..

Ed Westcott’s photos have been seen around the world and Ed has received numerous awards for
his work. Ed’s daughter and son-in-law, Don & Emily Hunnicutt, will present a narrative power
point presentation reflecting some of the iconic photographs taken during this historic period.
Please join us for a step back in time to The Once Unknown City, Oak Ridge.
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Call 865-458-5199 or drop by the library to sign up for one of the 35 seats. Please call to cancel
your reserved seat if your plans change.

“Now in Command” Class Aug. 18
The U.S. Coast Guard Auxiliary is hosting a Boating safety course for woman only, entitled "Now
in Command." The class is taught by a female boat captain and encapsulates "What would occur if
your boat operator is suddenly incapacitated and you had to take over the helm and seek or provide
medical help?" Only females will be allowed to take the course scheduled 1-4 p.m. Tuesday, Aug.
18, at the Tellico Yacht Club, top floor. The cost is $25. For more information, contact Michael
Colacone at 352-804-8257 or Mc195@aol.com.

Christian Men’s Fellowship Breakfast Thursdays

Christian Men's Fellowship Breakfast meets weekly on Thursday mornings 8-9 a.m. in the Tanasi
Clubhouse. This is a non-denominational group of men from all walks of life who meet for
breakfast, a time to fellowship around tables, share prayer requests and hear a devotional, personal
testimony or enter into a discussion about spiritual issues. All are welcome. For more information,
call Larry Denney at 865-408-9725 or Bob Ericson at 865-458-9877.

Trash Container and Garbage Rules

Did you know that Tellico Village has rules about trash and waste containers? The rules are in the Blue
Book on page 37 (for questions, call Architectural Control, 865-458-4522):

SECTION D PART II - AESTHETIC AND POSTCONSTRUCTION RULES,
REGULATIONS AND STANDARDS .....cccooiiiimneeieiiiniiinneeeeceeennnns 35

(34) TRASH AND GARBAGE RULES 37

The waste contractor selected by the POA provides residential service for collection and recycling of
household solid waste.

o Containers shall not be placed for pickup prior to the day before the scheduled pickup and must be
stored no later than the day after collection.

e Trash containers must be stored to minimize visual impact to neighbors and must be kept inside
garages, basements, or screened or fenced areas except as specified above.

o Containers must be maintained in good condition and replaced if damaged.

To read the Blue Book, go to www.tellicoVillagepoa.org/images/tellico/pdfs/admin/bluebook.pdf.
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